
Deltona Youth Soccer Club Board Meeting Notes  
6:00pm - Tuesday, June 12, 2018 

 
Attendance:  John Robinson, Jesse Phillips, Merriann Frederick, Orlando De La 
Torre, Billy Barry, John Thomson, and Karen Dudczak 
 
Minutes from May’s meeting approved by Jesse Phillips, seconded by John 
Thomson 
 
President – John Robinson:  Try-outs were a success; great improvements were 
made compared to last year and the coaches did a great job. 
 
VP – Jesse Phillips:  Talked to Ambroidery regarding the upcoming season’s 
uniforms and sock quality 
 
VP2 – John Thomson:  Discussed increasing the marketing to schools, marketing 
to the regional area, and having the City continue the signage. 
 
VP3 – Billy Barry:  Talked to field manager and the City about goals:  replacing, 
fixing, new locks, new nets, and numbering of goals.  Discussed having 
parent/player behavior expectations and discipline procedures in place.  We will 
have a late registration fee of $15 per player if not registered by a specific date. 
 
Secretary – Merriann Frederick:  Next meeting Board Meeting on July 2 at 
6:30pm, Dewey O’Boster Park .   
 
Committee Reports 
 
Treasury – Tanya Georgiev:  Financial information available upon request to members 
only 
 
Fields:  No report 
 
Scheduler – Billy Barry:  No report 
 
Financial Aid – Karen Dudczak:  No report 
 
DOS – Orlando De La Torre:  Discussed the need for more marketing for the 
summer camp and additional try-outs. 
 



DOC – Rolando Rivero:  No report 
 
Travel Registrar – Tanya Georgiev:  No report 
 
Travel Bookkeeper – Karen Dudczak:  No report 
 
Academy Registrar – Josie Snyder:  No report 
 
Academy Bookkeeper – Josie Snyder:  No report 
 
City Liaison:  No report 
 
Website/Public Relations: No report 
 
New Business:  None 
 
Next meeting:  Scheduled for July 2, 2018 at 6:30pm; location Dewey O’Boster 
Park 
 
Motion to adjourn by John Robinson, Second by John Thomson 


